AAA was formed mere than 110 years ago to enhance roadway safety for all users including our youngest
passengers, In honor of National Child Passenger Safety Week, the AAA Clubs of Minnesota made ten
$500 grants available to community organizations who are working with low income families to provide
booster seats for our youngest passengers. | am pleased to report your organization will be one of the ten
reciptents of the $500 grants. Your check should arrive by the beginning of November at the latest. |
know you will put the funds to good use. Thank you again for joining with AAA’s efforts to enhance
roadway safety.
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